
Our Service is not directed to children who are under the age of 16. Zettabytes does not knowingly
collect Personal Data from children under the age of 16. If you have reason to believe that a child
under the age of 16 has provided Personal Data to Zettabytes through the Service please contact
us and we will endeavor to delete that information from our databases.
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